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PURPOSE:  

To confirm the reappointments of Janet Catania and Mary Powell DeLille to the Historic Preservation 

Commission.   

 

BACKGROUND:   

Council Member Britt Moore is recommending the reappointment of Janet Catania as the At-Large 

appointment.  Council Member Hudson is recommending the reappointment of Mary Powell DeLille as the 

Ward 4 appointment. Both reappointments will be effective immediately and will expire July 1, 2021.  

  

BUDGET IMPACT: 

N/A  

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  

Council is requested to confirm the reappointments of Janet Catania and Mary Powell DeLille to the 

Historic Preservation Commission effective immediately and expiring July 1, 2021. 


